
Secretary’s Message 

Dear Esteemed IAGES Member, 

Warm greetings from IAGES! 

I am immensely delighted to wish each one of you, those 

who have re-energized with new feathers to your crown 

and those who have been working to mark your 

significant achievement in the IAGES. I am Dr. Sivakumar 

and I am honored to be part of this big family of IAGES as 

a Honorary Secretary.   

We have been part of this association for such a long time and marching towards a 

common goal with the collectively produced ideas and action plans. I am certain that we 

would work "together to take IAGES to next level".   

I reiterate focusing on "knowledge sharing" is absolutely essential in the present 

scenario because we have witnessed numerous changes in varied fields- technology, 

trade and commerce, industry, medical tourism and in fact unraveled symptoms of 

common diseases.  Therefore, medical fraternity needs to strive endlessly to strengthen 

the training programs, develop skill beyond technology and opportunities to equip the 

upcoming medical graduates where they can fulfill their vision for the future.   

I earnestly encourage all friends and colleagues to become part of IAGES, actively 

engaging in the diverse fellowship programs. I solemnly assure to upcoming 

postgraduates that IAGES is a place where your whole life will be an extraordinary.       

Together, let's "Teach and learn the latest, Learn and teach the newest". 

Make IAGES Great! 

Best Regards, 

Dr. T. Sivakumar 

Honorary Secretary, IAGES 


